
 
 
 

Annual Family Camping Trip 
 
Calling all campers and day trippers!  Our next Family Camping adventure is booked!  
 
We hope you will join us August 25-27 at Elk Flats Group Camp in Bow Valley 
Provincial Park. You will need a Kananaskis Park Pass to camp or join us for the day.  
 
Saturday we will plan an easy group hike nearby and Sunday morning we will join 
together in worship before packing up for home.  
 
Reserve your camping spot with Craig Murray by 
emailing murraycraigjohn@gmail.com.  There is a cost per family to camp (stay tuned), 
but it does include firewood for the weekend.  
 
We love to have people join us for the day either Saturday and/or Sunday. Please also 
RSVP to Craig so we know to expect you.  
 
Please note, everyone is responsible for their own food and drink, so plan your favourite 
picnic or meals for the weekend.  
 
The Annual Family Camping weekend is always memorable and a great time 
together!  We hope you can join us! 
 
Craig, Inge, Lucy, Stephanie  
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